The Limitless Depths of Christ’s Love
“And to know the love of Christ, which passes knowledge, that all of you
might be filled with all the fullness of God.” Ephesians 3:19

There is no love which can be compared with the love of Christ. He is God
manifest in the flesh . . . so that sinners, believing in Him, might not only
escape deserved condemnation—but actually become His children!

For this great purpose, though truly God, He emptied Himself and appeared
upon earth in the form of a servant; for He became obedient unto death, even
the death of the cross!

The LAMB, once upon the cross, is now the Lamb upon the throne, possessing
and exercising all power in heaven and on earth. Yet He is still mindful of
those for whom He suffered; His heart is made of tenderness; His affections
melt with love; He appears in the presence of God for them, as their great
High Priest, Advocate and Intercessor. He promises to save them to the
uttermost; to support and guide them safely through all their conflicts,
temptations, and trials; to lead them safely through the dark valley of the
shadow of death; and then to receive them to Himself, that they may be
forever with Him to behold His glory!

Such is the love of Christ! When we attempt to consider the glory of His
divine person, the depth of His humiliation, the unknown sorrows and agonies
which wrung His heart in Gethsemane, and on Golgotha; and that He endured all
this for His enemies, the power He exerts in reconciling them to Himself; the
blessings He bestows upon them in this life, when they are renewed by His
grace; and the eternal happiness He has prepared for them in the eternal
state—this love of Christ to sinners is inexpressible, unsearchable and
unfathomable! It is an ocean without either bottom or shore!

-John Newton

